
LADD Updates & Review of 
Reclassification Numbers 

for 2017-18 
Language Assessment Development Department 

Juan Ruelas, Director 
Rene Saldivar, Coordinator 

February 25, 2019 



LADD Updates 
• Our department sent over 21 coaches, 

teachers, principals, and district TOSAs to an all 

day workshop on how to support and identify 
for eligibility English Learners with IEPs;  

• LADD trained all schools on the VCCALPS 
testing of EL students with special needs; 
•VCCALPS is a separate instrument used to assess 

students with an IEP that might not otherwise be 
able to take any or all parts of the ELPAC;  



LADD Updates 
• We have officially ELPAC tested 2,440 English 

Learners this past spring, and 372 students met 

all requirements for reclassification giving us a 

final Reclassification percentage of 16%;  

• LADD has provided every reclassified EL with an 

individualized  trophy and certificate signed by the 

superintendent; 

• This year the PUSD will ELPAC test 2,196 English 

Learners; many schools have begun testing; 



LADD Updates 
• LADD funded for substitutes to assist schools that have 

many ELs with ELPAC testing; we trained, calendared, 

and arranged for the substitutes to go to the many 

schools with many ELs to help with testing; 

• Our English Learner After-school and Saturday school 

tutoring and intervention is a BIG success, currently 

LADD is helping ELs at Altadena, Cleveland, Franklin, 

Hamilton, Jackson, Jefferson, Longfellow, Madison, 

McKinley, Roosevelt, Washington Elementary, Willard, 

Blair H.S., and PHS; 



Thank you 
• For more information please contact or visit 

our office: 

o Language Assessment Development Department, 
Room 209 

o 351 S. Hudson Ave, Pasadena California 91103 

o (626) 396-3600, extension 88285 
 


